
 

Strenght for Life Plamen Tolev Foundation 

www.festival2012.weebly.com, office.fondacia@gmail.com 

 
 

To 
Anna Dymna 

President of Fondation 
MIMO WSZYSTKO 

 

 
  

 
Dear Mrs. Dymna, dear friends,  

 

 
 

On the occasion of the National Day of Poland, allow me to expres my 

warmest greetings and best wishes for health and success! We are confident that 

the same successful formula that has guided us for the past year to achieve our 

common goals will contribute to the development of Bulgarian-Polish partnership 

and the successful finalization of our current and future projects. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Best regards, 

 
    Anelia Toleva 
    Board President  

    Strength for life Plamen Tolev Foundation  
 

    Emilia Mileva  
    Board Member 

 
 
  

 


